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    Monday Memo  
 

Pentecost Party:  St. Agnes is hosting a Pentecost Party!  Come and celebrate the birthday of 

the church.  Saturday May 27, 2023, from 6:30p.m. – 8:30 p.m.  Experience “FEARLESS” a 

video about the movement of the Holy Spirit in the Catholic Church, Holy spirit, Come!  

There will be a social in the main hall after.  For more information, please contact Sandra 

Debesys at sdebesys@hotmail.com  

 

Pickerel Dinner:  St. Andrew’s Parish will be holding a Pickerel Dinner on Sunday, June 4th at 

5:30 p.m. in Saunders Hall.  The cost is $25.00 and children under 5 eat for free.  The meal 

includes fresh pickerel, baked beans, potatoes, coleslaw, dessert, coffee, or tea.  Tickets can 

be purchased at the parish office Tuesday through Thursday during office hours.  For more 

information, please call 345-5202.  Be sure to get your tickets early so you don’t miss out. 

 

4 Seasons Gift Shop: Open Monday – Friday 8:30am – 4:30pm (Closed 12:30 – 1:00pm for 
lunch) Saturday May 27 8:30 – 1:00pm 

 

 

Annual Prayers for the Unborn:    The Knights of Columbus are once again sponsoring the 

annual Prayers for the Unborn. Bishop Colli assisted by priests and deacons will lead the 

prayers at St. Andrew’s Cemetery/Our Lady of Charity Mausoleum on Monday, June 12, 

2023, at 7:00 pm. Following the service in the mausoleum attendees will proceed to the 

Unborn Monument in a procession and prayer. 

 

Priests & Deacons on Retreat:  Our priests and deacons will be going on Retreat from June 5-
8 (priests) June 9-11 (deacon community). Please pray for our priests and our deacon 
community. This retreat helps them to rejuvenate their spiritual lives and to connect more 
deeply to the Lord Jesus.  Our retreat leader will be Fr. Dominic Borg OCD.  A Carmelite 
priest who is skilled in Sacred Scripture, and he is coming from Toronto. 
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